
Static Projects Meeting Agenda – Monday October 24th, 2022 

 

Call to order The meeting was called to order at 6:37 PM by Sarah Bock.  

Minutes The minutes were approved as written. 

Treasure Report – Will have an update at the next meeting.  

Old Business Sarah gave a report of what the static project growth has been over the last three years:  

o 2022: 322 

o 2021: 297 

o 2020: 275 

The committee discussed some ideas for how the static project may be organized better to fit all the 

projects if the number continues to grow and we are not allowed more space. The committee also 

mentioned that there may be display holders and other items we could use upstairs of the Ag Building. It 

was suggested that we have a set time following the interviews to take time to organize and decorate 

well.  

New Business 

- Calendar Fundraiser: The static committee will be having a photo contest every month of the 

year beginning December 2022. At the end of 2023, all the winning photos will be put into a 

calendar that will serve as a fundraiser for the committee. There will be a theme each month 

and the photos will be due on the 5th of the month. The winner will be whichever photo gets the 

most votes on the 4-H Facebook page and Instagram Page. Please send your photo entries to  

fergus4hambassadors@yahoo.com . The themes are: January – Livestock, February – food, 

March – baby animals, April – Livestock, May – small animals/pets, June – summer sunsets, July 

– Water, August – Fair, September – Montana Lifestyle, October – Fall in Montana, November – 

Lewistown, December – Winter in Montana  

- Cookbook Fundraiser: The static committee will be creating a cookbook to be sold as a 

fundraiser. Any 4-H member can submit a recipe along with a photo (optional), name, age, and 

club. These will be due to fergus4hambassadors@yahoo.com on January 15th.  The committee 

will then format the recipes into a 4-H cookbook that can be bought from the committee. 

- The committee suggested that we do a shooting sports competition in the spring. This could 

include archery, BB gun and 22. Michelle offered to talk with the sports center about a location. 

We will discuss this more at the next meeting.  

 

- Adjourn The meeting was adjourned at 7:25 PM. The next meeting will be on January 30th at 

5:15 PM at the Extension Office 

 

In attendance: Sarah Bock, Yvette Hersel, Michelle Farley, Chris England, Hailey Gallagher and Allison 

Smith 
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